WHAT HAS BEEN
HAPPENING IN TY?

Monthly Newsletter




BIKING IN THE PHOENIX PARK

The TY class took part in a treasure hunt challenge around the Phoenix Park
recently. They had an opportunity to stop at many of the famous attractions
such as the Wellington Monument, Dublin Zoo and the Papal Cross while

searching for answers to the clues they were given. It was a tough competition
but well done to the winning team!!!




Epic time visiting the Irish Emigration Museum
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The class took a trip to the EPIC Museum to learn about the many Irish people who
left Ireland for a new life in the four corners of the world. The students selected
three people who they found to have the most interesting story and wrote about
each of them in their site visit worksheet. The museum is completely digital in
design and the students enjoyed the interactive activities available throughout the
venue.




Flying times and frisbee fun

The class got a chance to perfect their frisbee technique
during a recent workshop. It was a fun filled action packed
morning and was truly enjoyed by all. Thank you Ms
McGauran for organising the event.




Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal

The students recently took part in wonderful initiative known as the Team
Hope Shoe Box Appeal. Shoeboxes are filled with gifts to send to children
experiencing poverty through the world. The group took a trip to the City
Centre to shop for items to fill the boxes and later wrapped them up in
beautiful wrapping paper. They added a class photo and a Christmas card
to each box.
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